Boeing Statement on Death of Senator Ted Stevens
Boeing Statement on Death of Senator Ted Stevens

CHICAGO, August 10, 2010 -- Boeing extends its deepest condolences to the families, friends and colleagues of
former Senator Ted Stevens and others who lost their lives in the August 9 crash of a single-engine plane in
Alaska. We wish the survivors of the accident a full recovery.

We remember Sen. Stevens as a patriot who dedicated himself to public service and who made a real difference
to the U.S. military and the lives of countless people. He was a great friend to the men and women of the armed
forces, and he used his power in the Senate to fight tirelessly for them. Over the course of his six-decade career
in U.S. government, Sen. Stevens was a strong advocate for his constituents and put the good of his nation
above politics.

Our thoughts are with Sen. Stevens’ loved ones, with the families of the others who perished, and with the
survivors of Monday’s tragic accident.
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